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Sub: Women Safety
Respected Madam/Sir

The Commission has received a letter No. 3-2/2021-U.5 dated 5" April, 2021
from Ministry of Education regarding the recommendations/observations of the 230t
report of Department related Parliamentary Standing Committee on Home Affairs on
“Atrocities on crimes against women and children” by the Ministry of Home
Affairs, Government of India. In this regard, as per the recommendations/
observations of the Committee, all the Universities and its affiliating Colleges are
requested to take the following steps:

1) To add more content in curriculum in addition to gender sensitization about
leadership, sacrifice and the remarkable role played by women in all walks of
life in order to create a feeling of respect for women and help in addressing the
negative mind-set/stereotypes that exist in society.

2) To organize online lectures and webinars on “Women Safety” to make the
general public aware of the dignity and respect of women.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,
(Rajnish Jain)
To
The Vice Chancellors of all the Universities

The Principals of all Colleges




